
 
 

Office of the President 
 
May 7, 2017 
 
Daemen College 
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Dear Colleagues, 
 
As we approach the end of another productive academic year, I am writing with some updates. 
 
Several of you have asked if there is any news about whether the Governor’s “free-tuition” program will affect 
Daemen’s student enrollment. The answer is that it is still too soon to know. Enrollment of new first-year students 
traditionally stabilizes in the first three weeks of May. We are monitoring tuition and room-and-board deposits on a 
daily basis. Also, transfer student enrollment traditionally does not stabilize until later in the summer.  
 


